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ENRON ANNOUNCES BOARD RESIGNATION

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Friday, Aug. 25, 2000


HOUSTON -- Enron Corp. announced today that Rebecca P. Mark has resigned as a member of the company’s board of directors.  As announced in a separate release from Azurix Corp., Mark has resigned as Azurix chairman and CEO.

“Rebecca has made innumerable contributions during her time at Enron,” said 

Kenneth L. Lay, Enron chairman and CEO.  “Her leadership was instrumental in building our world-class international businesses.  The board joins me in thanking Rebecca for her service to Enron, and we wish her the best in her future endeavors.”


Enron is one of the world’s leading electricity, natural gas and communications companies.  The company, which owns approximately $46 billion in energy and communications assets, produces electricity and natural gas, develops, constructs and operates energy facilities worldwide, delivers physical commodities and financial and risk management services to customers around the world, and is developing an intelligent network platform to facilitate online business.  Fortune magazine has named Enron “America’s Most Innovative Company” for five consecutive years, the top company for “Quality of Management” and the second best company for “Employee Talent.”  In addition, Enron ranks in the top quarter of Fortune's “Best 100 Companies to Work For in America.”  Enron’s Internet address is www.enron.com.  The stock is traded under the ticker symbol “ENE.”
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